
From: Gray, Molly  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 3:46 PM 
To: Keays, Alan <akeays@vtdigger.org> 
Cc: Kranichfeld, Bram <Bram.Kranichfeld@vermont.gov>; Silver, Natalie <Natalie.Silver@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: VT Digger Response - PRA Request 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
As a follow-up to our initial response to your Public Records Act request, please find attached the cost 
estimate for the requested files. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss the cost estimate or to amend the 
request. 
 
Best regards, 
Molly  
 
Molly R. Gray, Assistant Attorney General 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609 
802-828-0280 
molly.gray@vermont.gov   
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